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Dear Margaret

Thank you for your time. The purpose of the Queensland Country Women’s Association
requesting an interview with your committee is to gain knowledge on the position being
taken by all the stakeholders as we hold several leases on Crown Land.

The Association is not in a financial position to freehold our reserves, but we do wish to
discuss the conditions by which they are held and the changing circumstances in society.

The Association spends a great deal of money with the upkeep of our buildings and
proposed improvements and we need assurance that due to changes in government
policy these reserves will remain in our care.

The Association has encountered a few problems where the local government has taken
over the lease and wishes to change the conditions.

Attached is a spreadsheet of our properties, please let me know if this is what you
require for your sub-committee to peruse prior to our meeting.

Kind regards

Jennie Hill
State President
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